



July 30, 2019

Erlinda J. Martinez, Ed.D Chief Executive Officer Santa Ana College Pharmacy Technology Department 1530 West 17th Street Santa Ana, CA 92706

Dear Erlinda:

It is a pleasure to inform you of the following action taken at the Pharmacy Technician Accreditation Commission meeting on May 9, 2019

VOTED

To approve for reaccreditation the pharmacy technician training program at Santa Ana College, Santa Ana, California; further,

To grant accreditation for six years (2025; a midterm progress report will be requested in three years.

(Note: The Commission requested that any updates and/or changes to the pharmacy technician training program should be addressed the in the midterm progress report.)

The Commission arrived at its decision based on a thorough review of the report of the survey conducted on October 16, 2018, and your facility's response to the survey findings.

The ASHP and ACPE Board of Directors reviewed and accepted the Pharmacy Technician Accreditation Commission on June 7, 2019 and June 21, 2019.

Accreditation is granted subject to the provisions set forth in the ASHP/ACPE Regulations on Accreditation of Pharmacy Technician Training Programs. A Certificate of Accreditation from our Executive Vice President's office on behalf of the Society's Board of Directors has been forwarded to John Ross, Jr, CPhT, Director, Pharmacy Technician Education and Training Program.

Erlinda J. Martinez Page 2 July 30, 2019

We congratulate you and the members of your staff on receiving accreditation for your pharmacy technician accreditation program.

Sincerely,

Janet A. Silvester, Pharm. D., MBA, FASHP Vice President, Accreditation Services Office American Society of Health-System Pharmacists

Janet A. Silvester

Peter H. Vlasses, Pharm. D., DSC(HON), BCPS, FCCP Executive Director Accreditation Council for Pharmacy Education

Peter H. Tlanes, Plan. D.

ASO/CA-03

cc: John Ross, Jr, CPhT, Director, Pharmacy Technician Education and Training Program